
 

Ce document est tiré du registre aux fins de la Loi sur le patrimoine de 
l’Ontario, accessible à partir du site Web de la Fiducie du 

patrimoine ontarien sur www.heritagetrust.on.ca.   

This document was retrieved from the Ontario Heritage Act Register, 
which is accessible through the website of the Ontario Heritage Trust at

www.heritagetrust.on.ca. 

http://www.heritagetrust.on.ca/
http://www.heritagetrust.on.ca/fr/
http://www.heritagetrust.on.ca/fr/
http://www.heritagetrust.on.ca/


OAKVILLE

August 1,2012

Ontario Heritage Trust
10 Adelaide Street East
Toronto. ON M5C 1J3

VIA MAIL

Amica (Oakville South) Inc.
1Oth Floor
lllI MelvilleStreet
Vancouver, B.C.
V6E 3V6

Subject: Notice of Intention to Repeal By-Law
144 Bronte Road, Oakville, Ontario

Attached please find the Notice of Intention to Repeal By-law which is served upon you in
accordance with section32(2) of the Ontario Heritage lcf, R.S.O. 1990, c.18, (the "Act").

Pursuant to section 32(14) of the Act arry person who objects to the repeal of a by-law, or a
part of a byJaw, must file a notice of objection to the repeal of a by-law, with the Town
Clerk atl225 Trafalgar Road, Oakville, Ontario L6H 0H3, no later than Septemb er 7 ,2012.

C. Best, Town Clerk
D. Anderson, Director of Planning Services
N. Chandra. Assistant Town Solicitor
R.S. Hannah, Senior Manager of Plaruring Services
C. Van Sligtenhorst, Heritage Planner
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144 Bronte Road, Oakville, Ontario
Walton Memorial United Church Manse

On Tuesday, July 3,2012, Oakville Town Council resolved to issue a notice of intention to
repeal By-law 2010-108 for 744 Bronte Road, Oakville (PLAN M10 LOT 59) which designated
the property as a property of cultural heritage value and interest under Section 29 of the
Ontario Heritage Acf, R.S.O. 1990, c. 18.

The notice of intention to repeal By-law 2010-108 has been issued because the historic
house has been relocated from its original site at 144 Bronte Road to its new location at 39
Jones Street. On July 3,20L2, Oakville Town Council issued a notice of intention to
designate the new property at 39 Jones Street.

Any objection to this designation must be filed no later than September 7, 2OL2. Objections
should be directed to Cathie Best, Town Clerk, L225Trafalgar Road, Oakville, Ontario L6H
0H3.

Any inquiries may be directed to Carolyn Van Sligtenhorst, heritage planner at 905-845-
5501, extension 3875 or by email at cvansligtenhorst@oakville.ca

The last date to file a notice of objection is September 7, 2OL2.
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